THE SAFARI HUNT

Monday, March 30, 10:00—-1:00

The Safari Hunt begins! There are things to be found at each of the addresses on the attached list.
Print the list of addresses off and bring it with you. List the things you find at each address on this sheet.
Feel free to take pictures of your finds (but only from the sidewalk.) REMEMBER TO STAY SIX FEET AWAY
FROM ANYONE YOU MEET ON YOUR JOURNEY!!!) And needless to say, no going into people’s yards.
You may travel on foot, by stroller, by skateboard, by car, by Arabian steed or zebra.

You may find: giraffes, bears, a (real!) stuffed bobcat, flocks of flamingoes, monkeys, pigs, turtles,
eagles, macaws, narwahls, penguins, trout, and more. They may be stuffed animals, stone, wood,
plastic, inflatables or painted on a door or made of lights. They may be hiding in a tree, sitting on a
porch, on a second story balcony

You may start anywhere you like. You may stop whenever you are ready to do so. But at the end of
your trip, deposit your filled out sheet in the box in the open trunk of the car in the driveway at 4009
Nicholson Street. IF YOU HAPPEN TO BE one of the first 23 people to hand in your sheet, you may take
a goody bag from the trunk of the car.

The child who finds the most animals will receive a prize of ten dollars. IF that person finds ALL of the
animals (not likely as they are spread out throughout the city) they receive an extra ten dollar prize! In
the event of a tie, names will be drawn from a hat.

( Adult companions: we are counting on you to be in charge of your child’s safe travel, social distance,
and enforcing the not going into yards rule.)

HAVE FUN!



